
LMC Report — NLLS Board Meeting — Nov 4th
 

Meetings attended by LMC Executive

. LMC Meeting — September 14th (AM of Pre-Conference)

. LAA Board Meeting — November 3rd

. NLLS Board & Executive Meetings - November 4th

Upcoming Meetings & Conferences

. LMC Meeting - February 28th (AGM)

Updates

. The United Voice for Alberta Libraries Working Group will be providing a report to

LAA regarding the future of the united voice project. To date the chair, Dr. Tanya

Pollard (ALTA) has yet to call our next meeting as we are waiting for additional

feedback from one of the participating associations.

- Hoopla continues to be very popular and the number of checkouts is now 5 per

month in an effort to control costs. NLLS is continuing to monitor the

expenditures before they reduce the offerings by format or price point.

- The LMC voted that NLLS keep planning and organizing the Summer Reading

Club entertainer because they can negotiate a better price and many libraries do

not have the time to make these arrangements.

. Isabelle and Maureen will be bringing some of their Makerspace kits to the

upcoming February LMC meeting.

LMC Executive

Maureen Penn, Chair (Lac La Biche County Libraries)

Jodi Dahlgren, 1st Vice Chair (Wainwright Public Library)

Vacant, 2nd Vice Chair

Isabelle Cramp, Secretary (Morinville Public Library)
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